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JOE CARR NAMED AS 2016 JOHNSON CITY/WASHINGTON COUNTY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE CHAIR 
 
JOHNSON CITY, TN — The Millennium Centre served as the venue for the Johnson City/Washington County Chamber of 
Commerce’s 101st Annual Membership Meeting on Friday, January 15th.  The 2015 Chair, Jeff Jones, CITI, handed the gavel 
to Joe Carr, Senior Executive Vice President of Bank of Tennessee.  Joe Carr commented, “Starting out the year with an event 
of this magnitude, supported by the Chamber membership, is certainly a grand way to kick off our 101st year.”  The 
Chamber’s theme for 2016 is “Think – Can Do,” showcasing an ongoing trend to collaborate with others in the community to 
accomplish great things. 
 
“Bank of Tennessee is quite proud of Joe Carr’s commitment to service to the business community served by the Chamber. 
His leadership skills will be a valuable asset for them to take advantage of,” said Roy Harmon, Chairman and CEO of Bank of 
Tennessee.   
 
 
 
 
 
Bank of Tennessee is a community bank headquartered in East Tennessee, including its divisions Carter County Bank and 
Mountain Community Bank. For more information, visit www.bankoftennessee.com or call (423) 378.9500. Member FDIC. 
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